Memo to; Rachael Stevie
Regarding: BL-20-00020 Teanaway Ridge
From: Pat Deneen

This memo is being transmitted to Kittitas County and the
accompany the Teanaway BLA (BL-20-00020)

This BLA, as agreed to with the county, is being finalized in
sections of the original application.

If you have any questions please give me a call.

o=/

Pét Deneén,
Manager, Teanaway Ridge, LLC
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